
 

National Broadband Map: 2023 Key Dates     

January March May June July September November 

ISP filing window 
opens for fixed 
and mobile 
availability data as 
of Dec. 31, 2022. 

March 1st 
ISP filing deadline for 
fixed and mobile 
availability data as of 
Dec. 31, 2022. 

March 15th 
Best opportunity for 
bulk challenges of 
location data to be 
included in Ver. 3 of 
the Fabric. 

Broadband Map 
updated to show Fabric 
Ver. 2 location data and 
availability data as of 
Dec. 31, 2022. 

Bulk availability 
challenges accepted to 
Dec. 31, 2022 data. 

Individual challenges 
accepted to both 
availability and Fabric 
datasets. 

Fabric Ver. 3 is 
released to 
licensees to 
prepare availability 
data and location 
challenges. 

Bulk Fabric 
challenges 
accepted to Ver. 3. 

ISP filing window 
opens for fixed 
and mobile 
availability data as 
of June 30, 2023. 

September 8th 
Best opportunity for 
bulk challenges of 
location data to be 
included in Ver. 4 of 
the Fabric. 

September 15th 
ISP filing deadline for 
fixed and mobile 
availability data as of 
June 30, 2023. 

Broadband Map 
updated to show Fabric 
Ver. 3 location data and 
availability data as of 
June 30, 2023. 

Bulk availability 
challenges accepted 
to June 30, 2023 data. 

Individual challenges 
accepted to both 
availability and Fabric 
datasets. 

fcc.gov/broadbanddata 

https://fcc.gov/broadbanddata

